2023 Graduation Week Frequently Asked Questions


Do I need tickets for Graduation?

Tickets will only be needed if the event must be moved indoors.  In the case of an indoor graduation, tickets will be distributed to graduates at the final graduation practice.  

When will a decision be made if there is inclement weather in the forecast?

Students will be notified no later 1:00 on Thursday about any postponements as a result of the weather forecast.

What events can parents attend?    

Parents are encouraged to attend commencement, baccalaureate, senior breakfast (tickets required), and the awards program.  

How do I get tickets for the Senior Breakfast?

Senior Breakfast--Tickets are required for seniors and their accompanying guests (limited to 2 per senior) in order to attend the senior breakfast. The breakfast will be held Wednesday, May 31 from 8:00 a.m.-9:00 a.m. in the high school cafeteria. Tickets will be handed out at graduation practice on Tuesday, May 30.
Request your tickets by filling out this Google Form (deadline Friday, May 12)

Can seats be saved/blocked off in advance of graduation?    

[bookmark: _GoBack]No.  Any blankets, plastic coverings, or other material placed in the stadium prior to commencement will be removed and discarded prior to gates opening at 5:30.  


